
American Recovery & Reinvestment Act (ARRA) 

Leaking Underground Storage Tank (LUST)  
Trust Fund 

Former Amoco Dealer, Medaryville 

ARRA Assistance Provided  
Underground Storage Tank (UST) removal, soil and 
groundwater investigation and remediation.         
Estimated cost: $155,000 

 

Background 
The site is currently an abandoned gasoline station.  
Petroleum-impacted soil was discovered in 2003 
during roadwork along Maple Street.  

 

Current Status 
The ultimate goal of the Indiana Brownfields      
Program is to complete remediation on the subject 
property and achieve a No Further Action designa-
tion to facilitate redevelopment.  Consequently, 
seven USTs, two hydraulic lifts, one aboveground 
storage tank, and approximately 1847.38 tons of 
contaminated soil and 1,800 gallons of contami-
nated liquid have been removed from the site this 
September using ARRA and state petroleum reme-
diation grant funding. Additional soil and ground-
water subsurface investigation is scheduled to occur 
on November 18, 2009, and will determine the ex-
tent of contamination horizontally and vertically.  
The subsurface investigation will include the instal-
lation of  temporary soil borings and permanent          
monitoring wells.  The site is expected to achieve 
commercial/industrial closure through recordation 
of an environmental restrictive covenant.   

 

For More Information   
Contact Andrea Robertson of the Indiana        
Brownfields Program at aroberts@ifa.IN.gov or 
(317) 234-0968. 

 ARRA sign posted at site before work is commenced. 

 

 Over-excavation of contaminated soil once USTs were removed. 

 Gasoline UST that was removed awaiting a trip to the landfill.  

November 23, 2009 


